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Khaled Hosscini writes with exquisite prose in 
‘The Kite Runner’ about friendship, betrayal, 
forgiveness and relationships.  It is a sad read 
at times, but a story with a universal lesson, 
with truth about ourselves and the world, told 

in a way no other story I have ever read.   Margaret Cessina 
 

FATHER’S DAY MEMORIAL BOOKLET - We are inviting all who would like to 
place memorials in our annual Father’s Day Memorial Booklet to get 
them to us by end of day on June 12th.  To place your memoriam, 
simply drop by or call our Parish Office at 834-4501, or send us an email 
at office@allsaintsparish.ca 
 

Our Mission at All Saints is to be a family of worshipping Christians, 
dedicated to Christian Education, Spiritual Growth, Pastoral Care, 

Outreach, and Fellowship. 

OUR CANDLE HAS BEEN GIVEN TO THE GLORY OF GOD 
 

In loving memory of Edwin Breen, remembering his birthday 
on June 01, 1947 – by Brenda and children Ed, Heather, 

Rodger, Wally and grandson Adam. 
 

In loving memory of Edward Bussey (dad), remembering his 
birthday on June 1st – by Loretta & Ken Scott and Family 

 

In loving memory of Norbert (Okie) Jordan - by Derrick 
Fagan and Marilyn Butler 

 

In loving memory of Norbert (Okie) Jordan - by Gloria King 
 

In loving memory of Nina Lambert (Peach), remembering 
her death on June 01, 1967, and her birthday on June 07, 

1943 – by Roger & Janice Peach 
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ORDINATION ANNOUNCEMENT – Tuesday, June 11, 2024, at 7:00pm, on the 

Feast of St. Barnabas the Apostle, at the Anglican Cathedral of St. John the 
Baptist, Bishop Samuel Rose intends to ordain Mr. William Haynes (from All 

Saints CBS), Ms. Gail Dick, and Ms. Maxine Drover to the Sacred Order of the 
Diaconate, as well as Rev Tracy Lynn Sullivan to the Sacred Order of 
Priesthood.  Please call the Parish Office to reserve your seat on the bus that is 
being arranged by the Parish of All Saints CBS. 
 

ALL SAINTS CBS PRAYER CHAIN - Do you, or a friend, or someone you know 

require personal and confidential prayer for any reason?  
If so, we invite you to please reach out in confidence to 
our Prayer Chain Coordinator, Linda McDonald, at 709-
834-1720, or call our Parish Office at 709-834-4501.  Our 
All Saints Prayer Chain Group is a very active ministry which has a large 
number of prayerful members ready to reach out in thoughtful prayer. 
 

LITTLE PEOPLE’S CHURCH is held each Sunday during our 

10:00am service, and family members are welcome to 
join the younger children in The Chapel during this 
period.  For any youth or adults who may be interested in 
helping with this growing ministry, please contact Wendy 
at wentaylor64@gmail.com or 709-330-1053. 
 

CHURCH OFFERTORY OPTIONS – As well as our Sunday morning collection plate: 

• Our secure drop-slot, located to the left of the Parish 
Hall main door, which is emptied daily, is available 7/24 

• e-Transfer has become a popular means of offertory 
by sending an Interac to donations@allsaintsparish.ca 

• Our eGiving program is growing.  It automatically 
deposits your gift at whatever interval you choose (weekly, bi-weekly, or 
monthly).  To register simply go to our website and follow the eGiving 
notes.  If you need any assistance, please call our Office at 834-4501, or 
email your Finance Team at finance@allsaintsparish.ca. 
 

THE CBS/PARADISE FOOD BANK relies heavily on your continued generous 

support.  The following items are in great demand: juice (1 & 2 
litre), pancake mix, cream of soup, hot cereal, syrup, cake mix, 
chef Boyardee, cookies, cookies, dry soup mix and teabags or you 
may make a monetary donation. 

 

THE BOOK OF MARK - The purpose and theme of the Book of Mark were to point 
to Jesus being God's Son.  He writes about the authority Jesus had as the Son of 
God.  Mark's writings focus on the actions of Jesus, that he was a servant, that 
he performed miracles, and that he was crucified and resurrected. 

mailto:donations@allsaintsparish.ca
mailto:finance@allsaintsparish.ca
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We rejoice that He is a good Lord who loves, forgives, and cares for us.  Like 
Him, we grieve for those who reject Him.  We also pray for them and do our 
best to invite them to live with us under Him in His Kingdom, and serve Him in 
everlasting righteousness, innocence, and blessedness.    Amen. 
 
 

WE HAVE FINALLY BROKEN GROUND ON 

OUR DIGITAL ROAD SIGN 
 
After many months of planning and 
working our way through engineering 
designs, costing, and the application 
process, we have finally broken ground 
on our new modern digital road sign. 
 
This will be a welcome addition to our 
beautiful property, and will really 
enhance our advertising capabilities, 
and therefore our revenue streams.  
 
More news and updates will follow 
shortly.   

 
 
 
 

 

IN MEMORIAM – DIGITAL ROAD SIGN 
• In loving memory of Edwin Breen, remembering his birthday on June 1st – 

by Barbara Butler and Family 

• In loving memory of Edward Bussey, remembering his birthday June 1, 
1913 – by daughter Elizabeth & Jim Tilley and Family 

 

IN MEMORIAM – CAPITAL WORKS 

• In loving memory of grandson, Kelton Delaney – by grandmother Edith 
Rideout 

 

IN MEMORIAM – CEMETERY FUND 

• In loving memory of Frederick, Henrietta & Reginal Dawe – by John & 
Daphne Coco 
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Bishop Sam is inviting you to help our Diocese Say YES! 
To Kids!.  Anglican East NL is partnering with the 
Anglican Foundation to raise funds to support youth 
ministry locally and nationally.  We have set a goal of 
$5000.  But we need Your help!  Please consider joining 
the Bishop to raise funds and help transform lives for 
Jesus! 
 

Here's what Bishop Sam Rose has to say about his team effort: "Whether we 
are sponsoring delegates to Canadian Lutheran Anglican Youth Gathering 
(CLAY), supporting the Church Lads Brigade, or actively discerning where God 
might be calling us to a new ministry with children, youth, and young adults, 
these activities are evidence of our Faith in action.  Together, we are doing the 
work, planting the seeds, and praying all the while that these efforts will help 
to grow strong and vibrant communities of faith as more young people come to 
know and love Jesus Christ. Gifts to this year’s Anglican East NL Says Yes! to 
Kids fundraising effort will help to nurture many of the seeds of youth ministry 
and outreach that are already growing in this diocese and to help us plant some 
new ones!" 
 

 

ALL SAINTS ANGLICAN PARISH CBS Telephone:  709-834-4501  
419 Conception Bay Highway Email: office@allsaintsparish.ca 
Conception Bay South, NL, A1X 7A2  Website: allsaintsparish.ca  
                                            Facebook: facebook.com/AllSaintsAnglicanChurchCBS 

 

OFFICE HOURS:  Monday–Friday, 8:00am-2:00pm 
REV SAM BUTLER                          MADONNA SCOTT 
RECTOR   OFFICE ADMINISTRATION 
rev.sam@allsaintsparish.ca                          madonna@allsaintsparish.ca 
(709) 689-4501 - Cell   (709) 834-4501 - Office 
(709) 834-9464 – Home 

 

May 26, 
2024 

WEEKLY YTD 
We accept donations via  eTransfers 

to donations@allsaintsparish.ca 
Also, please consider joining our 

 e-Giving Program, which is an easy 
way to ensure you automatically 

contribute on a regular basis, even 
during those times when you are 

unable to attend your church.    
 

DIGITAL ROAD SIGN FUND 
 $33,525 

PERCENT OF 

LAST YEAR 
67.2% 90.6% 

2024 ACTUAL 2,435 78,361 

2023 ACTUAL 3,625 86,498 

DIFFERENCE    -1,190     -8,137 

mailto:office@allsaintsparish.ca
http://allsaintsparish.ca/
http://facebook.com/AllSaintsAnglicanChurchCBS
mailto:rev.sam@allsaintsparish.ca
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